LETTER TO THE EDITOR IN REPONSE TO ANNOUNCEMENT OF AIRLINE SPONSOR FOR LONDON 2012 

5 February 2008 

 "We recognise the global nature of the Games and the need for many participants to fly to the UK.The impact of air travel on global emissions is well known. Scientific research into this issue indicates that the problem is getting worse, with growth in worldwide air travel outpacing industry progress in reducing aircraft emissions.  
We welcome consideration of transport emissions in the carbon footprint work by the London 2012 team and LOCOG’s and BA’s commitment to minimising the carbon footprint of the Games.  At the appropriate time, we will review the plans and proposals to mitigate the carbon impact of the London 2012 Games.
We expect British Airways to demonstrate exemplary standards of corporate responsibility and to participate fully in the drive to make the London 2012 Games the most sustainable ever.”  
Shaun McCarthy
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